Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy "\IZ’ET

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2010 9:02 AM

To: Elkins, Scott

Subject: RE: AJ's Comments on the SOARCA documents
Atftachments: Kathy Halvey Gibson.vcf; image001.jpg

It appears to me that most if not all of these comments have been incorporated. Do you agree?

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director
Division of Systems Anabysis

Kathy,Gibson@&nre.gow
(301 251-7499 Work
1|(b)(6) Fell

From: Elkins, Scott

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2010 6:07 AM

To: Gibson, Kathy

Subject: AJ's Comments on the SOARCA documents

Are attached.
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